
 

 

 

Dear parent/carer, 
 
St Joseph’s Federation has been selected by Palace for Life Foundation to represent 
them in Planet Super League, an exciting new sustainability project, and your child 
will be part of the team! 
  
Families will be representing Palace for Life Foundation in a league table of 24 
professional football clubs for points and prizes. Can you help Palace for Life 
Foundation win the league and lift the cup?! 
  
The project is simple, we will ask you to register against your club and school by 
visiting http://psl.football, register your details and school from the pre-populated 
dropdown list and prepare for the big kick off on Saturday 27th March. 
  
There will be a large selection of fun activities online which are simple to complete at 
home and can be done flexibly around your lives to make this easy, enjoyable and 
pressure-free for you and the family! The activities will help you save money, have 
fun as a family and be more sustainable, all whilst representing your school and 
Palace for Life Foundation! 
 
The registration page is now live, please sign up before the season kicks off on 
Saturday 27th March (or anytime afterwards) and be the leading family in your club’s 
battle for the title! 
  
SIGN UP NOW and be part of the team:  
Visit: http://psl.football 
Register: Come up with your family team name and share your details 
Play: Kick off is from 27th March. Loads of great prizes up for grabs! 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Palace for Life Foundation 
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